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Preschool Awesome News! 
This Week 

We had a blast learning more about the letters “J”, “K”, and “L” this week!  We enjoyed 

listening to our new alphabet sound songs and singing along to the catchy tunes.  Throughout 

the week we practiced a new song to help us identify each letter and the sound that they 

make!  We also rocked out to the “The Number Rock” song counting all the way to 20! 

During circle time we began learning about the life cycle of caterpillars.  We learned that 

caterpillars start out as tiny eggs, turn into caterpillars, then build a chrysalis where they 

metamorphosize into beautiful butterflies.  As a fun science experiment, we have our very own 

classroom caterpillars that are currently in their chrysalises transforming in to butterflies.  

We hope to see them emerge next week! 

Throughout the week we read The Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle.  The kiddos enjoyed 

listening to the story and using giant food pieces to retell the story as if they were the 

Hungry Caterpillar.  We even had the chance to act out the lifecycle of a caterpillar on the 

playground! 

During center time we had fun playing in the jungle center with lots of animals, building with 

Legos, making ramps, building towers, and cooking in the kitchen! 

 

Looking Ahead 

 

May 25th  
Conferences 

 

May 26th 
Art Show/Ice cream 

Social Fundraiser 
**No After School** 

 

May 30th 
Memorial Day 

No School 
 

 

 
Next Week 

 

Next week we will be 
learning more about 

jungle animals. 


